From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Monday, August 14, 2017 8:42 AM

To: Lynne Miller Subject: Re: ECAB Agenda

It was requested to be on the agenda by Andrew Sartain, a board member. This was after many emails from Casey Holcomb. James Chappell has been invited and will attend.

Please give me a call and I will explain more in depth.

Thanks.

### Amanda

> On Aug 14, 2017, at 8:01 AM, Lynne Miller < Lynne.Miller@NormanOK.gov > wrote:

>

> Noticed that the OGE agreement was on your next agenda. Is anyone coming to talk to you all or is it just a conversation? I had a cm inquiry. L

>

> Sent from my iPhone

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 3:44 PM

To: Lynne Miller

Cc: Andy Sherrer; Steve Lewis

Subject: Meeting request with Council liaisons

Mayor Miller-

I hope you are well. Andy and I would like to request a meeting with you and the SW Council liaisons anytime after our committee meeting on the 31st.

We hope to have some decisions on SW capital projects after our meeting on the 31st. We feel that would be a good time for the Chairs to sit down with the Council representatives to discuss what has been accomplished thus far in our process, evaluate consensus, and plans for our future work.

We thought we would reach out to you now to give everyone some time to get a date and time scheduled.

Thanks so much.

Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net> From: Thursday, July 06, 2017 12:50 PM Lynne Miller Sent:

To:

Re: Oversight committee Subject:

Yes...that is correct:)

### Amanda

> On Jul 6, 2017, at 9:51 AM, Lynne Miller < Lynne.Miller@NormanOK.gov > wrote:

> Kristy Wicker is the name that you recommended for the Animal Oversight Committee? Just checking.

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 9:38 AM

To: Lynne Miller Subject: Re: Proclamation

Well I hope you have a great vacation! Feel free to forward my email to Councilmember Castleberry. Thank you.

#### Amanda

> On Jul 3, 2017, at 9:29 AM, Lynne Miller < Lynne.Miller@NormanOK.gov > wrote:

>

> Amanda, I think it's great you all are going to do a family trip. I will also be on a family trip that week but will let CM Castlleberry know as he will be in charge of the meeting. Unfortunately I will miss the SW meeting on the 10th. Lynne

>

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, July 03, 2017 8:24 AM

To: Lynne Miller

**Subject:** Water' Worth Proclamation on July 11

### Lynne-

I wanted to let you know that I will be out of town on the 11th when council accepts the Water's Worth Proclamation. I will be leaving the acceptance responsibilities in the very capable hands of Matthew Rom. I am actually out of town for both council meetings in July, but didn't want to skip the proclamation altogether. After all, it's not about me, it's about the message. I apologize for not attending, but will be with my dad on both dates. We are getting to take him on a vacation on the 19th once his radiation is complete. I will not miss a beat regarding the Stormwater committee though. Thanks for understanding. Take Care.

Nick Kinghton	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net> Wednesday, June 14, 2017 9:14 AM Robert Castleberry Re: Non-Road Bonds since 1999</anairn@cox.net>
	now you sent this to me previously and it is important information to have. I do plan to share this ith the committee.
Amanda	
On Jun 14, 201	.7, at 7:35 AM, Robert Castleberry < <a href="mailto:Robert.Castleberry@NormanOK.gov">Robert.Castleberry@NormanOK.gov</a> wrote:
FYI	
Sent fr	rom my iPad
Begin	forwarded message:
	From: Claudia Deakins < Claudia.Deakins@NormanOK.gov>  Date: May 17, 2017 at 10:04:06 AM CDT  To: Robert Castleberry < Robert.Castleberry@NormanOK.gov> Cc: Steve Lewis < Steve.Lewis@NormanOK.gov>, Brenda Hall <brenda.hall@normanok.gov> Subject: Non-Road Bonds since 1999</brenda.hall@normanok.gov>
	Councilmember Castleberry,
	Attached is the list of non-roads/streets bond projects approved, and not approved, by Norman voters since 1999.
	If you have any questions, let us know.
	Thank you,
	Claudia
	Claudia Deakins Chief Communications Officer
	City of Norman 201 W Gray St   Norman, OK 73069

201 W Gray St | Norman, OK 73069 o 405.217.7723 | c 405.229.8451 Claudia.Deakins@NormanOK.gov www.Normanok.gov

<image001.png>

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender.

<Non-Road Bonds since 1999.pdf>

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 2:27 PM

To: Lynne Miller

**Subject:** Fwd: Climate Protection Agreement and Resolutions

Attachments: 0506-36 resolution.pdf; ATT00001.htm; 0809-109 resolution.pdf; ATT00002.htm; ECAB's

recommendations.doc; ATT00003.htm; MCP Agreement.pdf; ATT00004.htm

Here is what we have, although we have done a lot of research since then to find out what Norman has accomplished since these documents were created. We are still sharing that information and have yet to create a new document. That is our end goal. The new document will provide an update as to what has been accomplished and we will implement new goals...before it gets to council. As you might imagine, it's a very slow process and we don't anticipate it being completed until mid to late fall. We can discuss more on Friday.

#### Amanda

#### Begin forwarded message:

From: Amanda Nairn <a href="mailto:anairn@cox.net">anairn@cox.net</a>

Date: February 15, 2017 at 12:00:59 PM CST

To: Amanda Nairn < anairn@cox.net >

**Subject: Fwd: Climate Protection Agreement and Resolutions** 

#### Amanda

#### Begin forwarded message:

From: Debra Smith < Debra. Smith@NormanOK.gov >

Date: February 8, 2017 at 5:32:29 PM CST

**To:** Aaron Pilat <aaron\_pilat@hotmail.com>, Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>, Charlie Thomas <<u>Charlie.Thomas@NormanOK.gov</u>>, "Dane Heins " <<u>daneheins@gmail.com</u>>, Eli Bridge <<u>ebridge@ou.edu</u>>, Gay Webb <<u>Gay.Webb@NormanOK.gov</u>>, James Harp <<u>iharp59@cox.net</u>>, Larissa Balzer <<u>balzer.larissa@gmail.com</u>>, Matthew Rom <a href="matty.rom@gmail.com">matty.rom@gmail.com</a>>, Patricia Edge <a href="matty.rom@gmail.com">pedge@norman.k12.ok.us></a>

**Subject: Climate Protection Agreement and Resolutions** 

As requested, attached are several items associated with the U.S. Mayor's Climate Protection Agreement. ECAB was tasked with making recommendations to implement the agreement. These recommendations were passed on to the Mayor and Council in 2007. ECAB also revisited this with a resolution in February 2009.

Please let me know if you need additional information

**Debbie Smith** 

Environmental Services Coordinator / Department of Utilities City of Norman / P.O. Box 370 / Norman, OK 73070 / Ph: 405.292.9731

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender.



From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 2:17 PM

To: Lynne Miller

Subject: Re: 211 #ClimateMayors adopt, honor and uphold #ParisAgreement goals

Thank you. I will read and also forward you everything I have from the meeting that night. See you Friday.

#### Amanda

> On Jun 5, 2017, at 2:10 PM, Lynne Miller < Lynne.Miller@NormanOK.gov > wrote:

>

> Here is one that I was sent. I have received links to several. I think they are all part of the Democratic Mayors Climate group. This in itself presents some problems in a town where the Mayor is a non-partisan position. I also have only read main points of the Paris Climate agreement and don't know what we are committing ourselves to and actually think it should be a Council resolution if we do anything. I was immediately reminded of the meeting with the Sierra Club and right now I can't locate that resolution done on the climate when Haralson was here. Lynne

>

> https://medium.com/@ClimateMayors/climate-mayors-commit-to-adopt-honor-and-uphold-paris-climate-agreement-goals-ba566e260097

> >

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 12:19 PM

To: Cydney Karstens

Cc: Shawn O'Leary; Andy Sherrer; Carrie Evenson; Mayor; Stacey Parker; Steve Lewis; Amy

Shepard

Subject: Re: Stormwater Citizen Committee Review of Phase 1 Report

I requested to be on a conference call for this meeting as I am out of town. Please let me know how to make that happen. My number is 405-664-0989. Thank you.

#### Amanda

On May 31, 2017, at 11:57 AM, Cydney Karstens < <u>Cydney.Karstens@NormanOK.gov</u>> wrote:

<mime-attachment.ics>

<Draft Stormwater Funding Report 2017-05-26 - No Attachment.pdf>

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 1:59 PM

To: Shawn O'Leary

Cc: Andy Sherrer (ASherrer@rbt.com); Lynne Miller; Steve Lewis; Carrie Evenson

**Subject:** Re: Stormwater Citizen Committee

Shawn- thank you so much. I will read the report and provide feedback shortly.

Regarding a meeting this week, I am available, if I can call in for a conference call. I am scheduled to be out of town until this weekend at least. But I am happy to call in at any time that is best for all if you provide the call in details. I hope that will suffice with short notice.

Thanks so much.

Amanda

On May 30, 2017, at 1:49 PM, Shawn O'Leary <Shawn.OLeary@NormanOK.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon, Amanda and Andy:

I hope your Memorial Day weekend was restful. Please find attached the final draft report from Freese & Nichols regarding Phase 1 of the Stormwater Funding Analysis. The Committee meeting was held on Monday, May 15, 2017. The final draft report was submitted by F&N to city staff on the afternoon of Friday, May 26, 2017. Carrie and I have reviewed the report with Mayor Miller and City Manager Lewis. I find it to be accurate and helpful. I welcome your input.

Mayor Miller has suggested a brief meeting with you this week on Thursday afternoon or Friday any time to discuss the report and next steps. Staff has solicited from F&N a new scope and fee for the revised Phase 2, should Council choose to proceed with same at their next meeting on June 13, 2017. When that decision is made by Council, staff will be prepared to facilitate the next meeting with the Committee during the week of June 19, 2017 to discuss a Capital Project Bond Issue if you wish to proceed in that direction.

Thanks so much. I look forward to your feedback. If I can be of further service, please do not hesitate to ask. Have a great week.

Shawn O'Leary, P.E., CFM
Director of Public Works
City of Norman
201 A West Gray Street
Norman, OK 73069
405-366-5453 (Office)
405-388-1645 (Mobile)
shawn.oleary@normanok.gov
<image001.jpg>

<Draft Stormwater Funding Report 2017-05-26.pdf>

Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net> From: Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 10:36 AM To: Robert Castleberry Cc: Andy Sherrer; Mayor Subject: Re: Non-Road Bonds since 1999 Thank you for your input and this important information. Amanda On May 18, 2017, at 7:35 AM, Robert Castleberry < Robert.Castleberry@NormanOK.gov> wrote: You had stated that whatever solution we come up with it must pass with the voters. I would caution you on property tax bond issues, historically a 50/50 proposition for non road issues. Sent from my iPad Begin forwarded message: From: Claudia Deakins < Claudia. Deakins@NormanOK.gov> Date: May 17, 2017 at 10:04:06 AM CDT To: Robert Castleberry < Robert. Castleberry@NormanOK.gov > Cc: Steve Lewis <Steve.Lewis@NormanOK.gov>, Brenda Hall <Brenda.Hall@NormanOK.gov> **Subject: Non-Road Bonds since 1999** Councilmember Castleberry, Attached is the list of non-roads/streets bond projects approved, and not approved, by Norman voters since 1999. If you have any questions, let us know. Thank you, Claudia **Claudia Deakins** Chief Communications Officer **City of Norman** 201 W Gray St | Norman, OK 73069 o 405.217.7723 | c 405.229.8451

<image001.png> <image002.png>

Claudia.Deakins@NormanOK.gov

www.Normanok.gov

This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender.

<Non-Road Bonds since 1999.pdf>

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 3:06 PM

To: Andy Sherrer

**Cc:** Mayor; Shawn O'Leary; Steve Lewis **Subject:** Re: Follow Up on Stormwater

I am in total agreement with Andy. I will admit, I was a big advocate for hiring them, and I think they or another group could absolutely help us with the public side of things further down the road, but I didn't feel they provided the assistance I was hoping for, at this stage anyway.

Andy's suggestions at the end of the meeting to have different sessions on capital projects, water quality, and maintenance/ flooding are so Norman specific I would anticipate staff having to have a huge role anyway.

So, I absolutely think the committee has a lot more work to do, but I do feel confident that we can do it with our very talented and capable staff for the moment.

Thank you for your time.

#### Amanda

On May 17, 2017, at 1:32 PM, Andy Sherrer < ASherrer@rbt.com > wrote:

Hello All -

As a follow up to our Stormwater meeting on Monday, I believe the Stormwater Committee will require more time to effectively iron out the details that will be needed to provide a politically appropriate proposal to Council.

Ideally, I would ask that the Council provide for the Committee to move forward with staff only over the next few meetings. Then, potentially have Freese & Nichols (or an alternative) provide assistance on the finishing touches of the plan and provide assistance in appropriately disseminating the information to the community at large. I believe the consultant will provide the most meaningful assistance at the end of the Committee process, when the need for an independent party will be most valued. Please note these are my thoughts only and I am open to Amanda (cc'd in this email) and to each of your thoughts should you feel another approach should also be considered.

Thank you again for your thoughts and time as we move forward on finding a solution for Norman.

Andy

<image001.jpg>

NOTICE: This electronic mail message and any files transmitted with it are intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. The message, together with any attachment, may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, printing, saving, copying, disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply email and delete all copies.

<Andy Sherrer.vcf>

Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net> From: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 11:35 AM Robert Castleberry Sent:

To: Subject: SW meeting take aways

Hi Robert- I hope you are well.

I am interested in getting your input from Monday's meeting. Successes, failures, path forward, etc.

If you would rather discuss, you are welcome to call me anytime at 664-0989.

Thanks so much and take care.

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 5:44 PM

To: Shawn O'Leary; Carrie Evenson; Lynne Miller

Subject: OWRB Water Quality Report

I meant to mention this tonight, but got sidetracked. Tomorrow night at COMCD, OWRB is presenting the 2016 water quality report for the Lake. I thought you all might be interested in hearing it. Meeting starts at 6:30. You are welcome to leave after that agenda item concludes.

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 10:51 AM

To: Lynne Miller

Subject: Re: Citizens' Stormwater Committee

Of course. Thank you for the honor.

#### Amanda

> On Apr 20, 2017, at 10:47 AM, Lynne Miller < Lynne.Miller@NormanOK.gov > wrote:

>

> Amanda, I have asked Andy Sherrer to chair the committee. Would you be willing to be the vice-chair? We plan on having an organizational meeting the first week in May before meeting with the consultant. Lynne

>

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 1:07 PM

To: Lynne Miller Subject: Re: Lake issue

No rush! You do not have to call me today, by any means. You take care of him! I just want to update you to some difficulties.

#### Amanda

> On Apr 5, 2017, at 1:04 PM, Lynne Miller < Lynne.Miller@NormanOK.gov > wrote:

>

> Bill is having surgery this morning. I'll get back to you later today.

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

>> On Apr 5, 2017, at 9:21 AM, Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net> wrote:

>>

>> Lynne-

>>

>> I would like to have a phone call with you to discuss the lake Thunderbird issue. My cell number is 664-0989. I'll be available anytime after 1030 today. Just feel free to give me a call at your earliest convenience, no rush. Thank you.

>>

>> Amanda

From: Amanda Nairn <anairn@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 9:21 AM

To: Lynne Miller Subject: Lake issue

## Lynne-

I would like to have a phone call with you to discuss the lake Thunderbird issue. My cell number is 664-0989. I'll be available anytime after 1030 today. Just feel free to give me a call at your earliest convenience, no rush. Thank you.